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After the disappointing failure of our States to agree a plan to protect Plemont Headland 
from future development, it is encouraging that the National Trust for Jersey, are 
consolidating their campaign to save this highly sensitive landscape encompassing some of 
the islands most import environmental features which require the highest level of protection. 
As a supporter of National Trusts fight to save Plemont from development, I agree that the 
derelict Holiday Camp Buildings should be removed, and the area returned to its natural 
state, so as nature, wildlife and future generations of islanders and visitors can both admire 
and enjoy it in perpetuity. 
Iwould therefore request that application No P/2011/1673 is not approved to build houses 
on the ecologically fragile Plemont Headland. 
David and Janet Grimshaw. 
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